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Meeting Notice 
 

The Election Commission 
will be meeting 

on Monday, July 1st immediately after the  
Township Board Meeting 

at Township Hall  
to approve the early processing of Absent Voter Ballots 

and appoint Election Inspectors for the August 6th 
Primary Election 

 
 
 

Posted 6/18/24, 9:20am by Nicole Beauchamp 
Posted on website 6/18/24, 9:20am by Bret Padgett 

Jerry T. Amos, Trustee   
Terrance G. McIver, Trustee 

Jason Knight, Trustee 
Bob Pratt, Trustee 

Randy L. Thompson, Supervisor    
Nicole Beauchamp, Clerk                                                                   
Bub Sherwood, Treasurer 


